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WWW.CORVAIR.ORG/CHAPTERS/CHAPTER088/ 

 ____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

2007 OFFICERS 
 
President:  Phil Androvett, 27918 Mt. Pleasant Road, Columbus, NJ 08022 

(609) 424-0531 
  
Vice President and Rod Rakos, 800 Trenton Road, Apt. 1, Langhorne, PA 19047 
Secretary:  (215) 752-6166 
 
Treasurer:          Glenn Greenwood, 291 Boxwood Lane, Cinnaminson, NJ 08077   

(856) 829-2911 turbomonza@webtv.net 
 
Contributions to Hot Air can be sent to Debbie Rakos, 800 Trenton Rd, Apt. 1, Langhorne, PA 19047 or e-
mailed to dvcc_newsletter @verizon.net 
 

NEXT MEETING: 

 
 WEDNESDAY AUGUST 8, 2007 
 

Liberty II Diner 
5254 U.S. Highway 130 North 

Bordentown, New Jersey 
7:30 P.M. 

 
PLEASE JOIN US FOR DINNER BEFORE THE MEETING 

 
ALL MEETINGS FEATURE A CORVAIR CAR SHOW IN THE PARKING LOT 

 BOTH BEFORE AND AFTER THE MEETING.   
PLEASE DRIVE YOUR CORVAIR TO THE MEETING, 

 WEATHER PERMITTING. 
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FROM THE PRESIDENT 
 

I was a child, a long, long time ago, adults told me as you get 
older time goes by faster. I did not believe them. Well they were 
right! Time is flying by, and this thing called life keeps getting in 
the way of my fun! MaryAnn and I are trying to put together a 
fun cruise, before the snow falls! If you have any suggestions or 
ideas, please contact us.  
 
If you follow the virtual ‘Vair website, there are articles and 

pictures from the CORSA convention. Someday I will attend another convention, if you 
have never been to one, what an experience! I believe Ron Peles said he was going to 
attend the convention. Hopefully he will bring back some photos and some good stories 
to our next meeting! 
 
At our last meeting we voted on hosting a cruise, this can be a lot of fun! It is not as 
much work as a show, a little more relaxed, and we should have minimal expenses if 
any! Hopefully we can even make a few dollars for the treasury! 
 
I would like to thank Rod and Debbie for the great job on the newsletter! 
 
I hope everyone is enjoying their summer! See you at the next meeting! 
 

--------    by by by by Phil APhil APhil APhil Androvettndrovettndrovettndrovett    
 
 

Douglas M. Hulsizer and Member of the Year Awards reinstituted! 
 
After several years of disuse, the Douglas M. Hulsizer award has been located!  This award 
is presented to the club member who participates in the most club and local events, 
sharing the joy of driving a Corvair.  Points are presented as follows:   

Attendance at a Club Meeting = 1 point 
Attendance at a Club-sanctioned event = 1 point 

Driving your ‘Vair to the meeting or event = 1 point 
Each person who rides to the event in a ‘Vair = 1 point 

Points are noted at the club meetings and a running total kept. So 
show up and show off your “Corvair baby!” 
 
In addition to the Hulsizer award, the Member of the Year award is 
also being reinstituted.  This award goes to the club member who 
participates in the most events and shows in their Corvair…. The 
winner receives free club membership for one year!  
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Editor’s Notes:  

 

Salutations!  That means, “Hi there!”  Well, Rod and I made it to our second newsletter – with no 
complaints.  But no comments either!  We want the newsletter to be something you look forward 
to reading each month.  We want to fill it with Corvair information and news that you can use and 
enjoy.  Please let us know if you have any tech notes or collectables or show information (or 
anything else) you would like us to share with the community!  Smiles!! 
 
***Please Note – Any articles or information to be included in the next month’s newsletter must 
be received NO LATER THAN the 20th of the month!! 

--------DebbieDebbieDebbieDebbie    (words)(words)(words)(words)    and Rodand Rodand Rodand Rod    (pictu(pictu(pictu(pictures)res)res)res)    RakosRakosRakosRakos    
 

 

 

Mark your Calendars!  
 

Riverside, NJ – Car Show, August 18th, 2pm 
‘til dusk 
 
Club members - don’t forget – showing your 
‘Vair counts towards the Douglas M. Hulsizer 
award! 
 
Do you know of an upcoming event you 
would like us to include?  Email information 
to dvcc_newsletter@verizon.net.  Include the 
date of the event in the subject line. 
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Sherman: 
  So where do you want me to set the 
WABAC machine for this month? 
 
Peabody: 
 Moorestown, NJ. We are going to 
something called an “Economy Run.” 
 
Sherman:  
Now I just need to set the date to…Uh OH! 
 

Sherman: 
It looks like we lost power… 
 
Peabody: 
And the date of this event! 
 
Sherman: 
No problem.  I’m sure one of our readers 
can tell us when this event happened!  
Readers – please send the date of the 
event, or any other info you can provide, 
to dvcc_newsletter@verizon.net! 
 

 


